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Video: Kandy O'Neill speaks to the WSWS
27 November 2008

   A WSWS reporting team interviewed GM worker
Kandy O’Neill, inviting her to respond to a New York
Times column criticizing her for insisting that auto
workers should not be forced to pay for the crisis in the
industry. See  Michigan GM worker answers attack by
New York Times columnist for the written report.
   For more WSWS reporting and videos, go to The
struggle in auto the industry.
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